
28th January 2022 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
This week we have been reading ‘Daisy eat your Peas’ and created our own peas in a pod using 
different sized paintbrushes. We have enjoyed shopping in the market in the classroom and 
writing our own labels for the food. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Heathy Eating 

Phonics 
Click on Fred to practise ‘Fred Talking’ at home! 

Click on the sounds to practise  the sounds and 
blending at home. 
 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/HiDbWXUY/So2ccfBw
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/vQ26rIHQ/RDwMeses


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
We will read the book ‘Ravi’s Roar’. 
 
We will be learning about feelings and thinking 
about how we can respond. We will also be 
writing sentences to describe Ravi when he 
was a tiger. 

Maths 
We will be doubling numbers to 5.  
Doubling means we need two of the same 
number. 
 
         
 
    Double 4 is 8! 
 
 
 

Understanding of the World 
 
Next week we will be learning about the im-
portance of brushing our teeth.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We will also be thinking about healthy eating 
and why this is important. 
 

Word Aware 
Next week we are learning 
these words: 

 
noisy           roar  

 
growl 

 
 ferocious       leap 

 Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Expressive Arts and Design 
 
Next week we will be painting in the style of 
Arcimboldo. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


